Dear Sirs

 

Regarding your request for comments on your Draft Comment Letter on IASB ED Improvements to IFRSs, the National Standard Setter from Portugal - CNC (Comissão de Normalização Contabilistica) is pleased to respond that agrees with the comments expressed in your draft comment letter and we have no further comment to add regarding this subject.

 

Kind regards 


Domingos Cravo

CNC Chairman
25.08.2011

